
Good morning! 
 
It is PIAA Finals time! 
 
Here is a pic of the pages in the program of our colleagues who have been honored with an assignment 
this weekend! CONGRATS to all 36 officials! 
 

 
 
Have a great off-season everyone and hope to see you all in Harrisburg at the officials convention in 
August! 
 
Tim 


